
Recordings available include: The Friend, Quaker Voices,
Friends Quarterly and Quaker News

Recordings for visually impaired Friends

Would
you or
anyone
in your
Meeting
like the
Talking
Friend?



Who we support

If you are visually impared or 
know of any visually impared 
person who would appreciate 
regular audio recordings of the 
Friend, Quaker News or 
Friends Quarterly, please think 
about subscribing to Talking 
Friends.

Special Price!

A subscription to Talking Friends 
provides recordings at half the 
price of the printed publications!

Enquiries  

Alan Johnson
Convenor of Talking Friends
Email:
alan.johnson1@blueyonder.co.uk
Tel: 0121 476 0217
www.talkingfriends.org.uk

About Talking Friends

Talking Friends started thirty 
years ago in response to 
concerns that visually impared 
people should be able to access 
Quaker periodicals.

Since then many issues of the 
Friend, Friends Quarterly and 
Quaker News have been 
recorded by enthusiastic 
volunteers and sent out latterly 
on memory sticks.

More needs to be done. As more 
people live to be older, more will 
be visually impared and may 
appreciate Quaker audio material. 
We are asking Friends with 
responsibility for oversight or 
pastoral care to tell anyone who 
may be interetsed all about 
Talking Friends.
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